
KYP Meeting Minutes  
3-23-2025 

A Short Meeting 
While some action items were identified associated with the website and convention planning, 
there wasn’t a lot of new news or activity to cover so this meeting was kept rather short.  

Convention Planning 
The convention planning is still underway and is set to be held in a First Christian Church in 
Berea on May 31st.  Details will be posted on the website when a more concrete plan is in 
order. 
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